
Sleepover Club Highlights 

Well, we’ve reached the end of another school year, and what a fabulous year it has 

been with so much to celebrate and so many achievements that our young people 

have made.  

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your kind messages, cards and gifts 

on my retirement. I really appreciate it. It has been an absolute privilege to work 

with your children at Saxon Hill over the years, they never cease to amaze me with 

their determination, the achievements they make, their confidence and their        

empathy for each other. To walk away from all that they bring to my life will leave a 

huge void, but I’m delighted to be leaving Sleepover Club in the very capable hands 

of Steve Baker who I know will do an amazing job as the new Head of Care. I hope 

that our paths will cross again when I come back to Saxon Hill as a visitor. Thank 

you all. 


